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Sir Liam Donaldson 
Chief Medical Officer 
Department of Health 

Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 
LONDON 
SW1A 2NS 

20th December 2002 
PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

Gosport war Memorial Hospital 

I enclose a copy of the letter that has just reached me via Wellington House. I do not plan 
to reply to it and you will probably be aware of the concerns of local general practitioners, 
but you will wish to see this correspondence. Dr Knapman is a practice partner of Dr 
Barton. 

Yours sincerely 

Professor Richard Baker 
Director 
Clinical Governance Research & Development Unit 


